
December 2021 

Ho, ho, ho! Time to send Christmas greetings and New Year blessings to all 
of you.  

You and your families are being  remembered in 

a Novena of Masses being offered by Our Lady of 

Peace Community for you, our family and friends.   

As we are busy writing cards, shopping, wrapping presents, let’s not forget 
whose birthday we are celebrating and pray: 

“Lord Jesus, we thank you for coming to live among 
us. We are grateful for all the blessings we have 
received during the past year: those times when we 
thought we wouldn’t make it, but did, watching over 
us during the pandemic, for family and friends, 
delightful surprises, and especially for all the people 
who stayed connected to us through phone calls, cards, 
texts, etc.  It’s with grateful hearts we kneel before 
you, our Savior. Amen.” 

May the peace of the Christ Child fill your hearts and home at this Christmas 
season and throughout the New Year.  

Thank you for your emails, texts, and prayers.  I am most grateful. 


